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Dear Colleagues, 

 

IEEE 802.1 is grateful for your detailed response in ITU-T SG15 LS-378. Your response is a very 

useful contribution to the P802.1CM TSN for Fronthaul project. We will use your liaison as input to 

the P802.1CM document. We will provide you the P802.1CM draft as soon as it reaches a stable 

enough state, which we anticipate in mid-2017. We will keep you updated on the developments of 

the P802.1CM project. 

 

We look forward to maintaining the great cooperation between our organizations and for further 

dialogue on P802.1CM.  


